
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting Minutes 

August 7, 2021 

Marlow Anderson Airfield, 24041 276th Ave SE, Maple Valley, Washington 

 

General information—The August meeting club fly-in and the LeBaron’s cup event was held at 

the field.  

 

Pilots are reminded to sign in and record flight time on the county field use time sheet log. Note 

that there is no club garbage pick-up at the field you are reminded to take your trash home for 

disposal. 

 

11:00 am --The meeting started out wet and the small group of 6 in attendance at the time agreed 

to postpone the event, however, procrastination in leaving was rewarded when the skies dried out 

and many more club members showed up. It was decided to hold both the meeting and the 

events.  In the end 18 members attended the events. 

 

General Discussion—Randy Ling reported that the current membership stands at 59 open 

members with 1 youth, and 1 non-flying member. 

Randy reported for the treasurer that the club has an operational bank balance of $3,543.57, 

comprising $2166.23 checking and $1377.34 savings.  

 

Current expenses have been $261.25 comprising, mower, porta potty service, insecticide, fire 

blankets and fun fly expenses.  

 

Upcoming expenditures for 2021 are expected to be the lawn mower maintenance, servicing of 

porta potty, a museum of flight club event. 

 

Additional news--  

Randy noted that the current field use agreement with King County although expired continues 

to be in effect as paper work with King-county is in work. 

 

Safety Minute— 

Randy reviewed the location and use of the new fire blankets installed at various location at the 

field. 

 

02:30— The events at the Club fly in continued, the fly in had many members making the quick 

flight to earn a raffle ticket.  After many good flights the drawing was held and a surprised Jon 

Zimmerman won the Turbo Timber.  The Lebaron’s cup had four great competitors.  After many 

landing attempts Dennis Sivak took first place and Peter McCowin took second.  Randy Ling and 

Steve Ashmore were left in the weeds.  We all had a good time and all aircraft returned to the 

pits in one piece and with that the Meeting was adjourned.  

 

 


